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Friday 1st December 2023 
                                                                                                                     

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

“The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe” by C.S. Lewis has been enjoyed by Year 4 as our 

catalyst for English and Guided Reading during Term 2. We would like to share the film with 

our classes as a treat.  

 

“The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe” has a PEGI rating of PG therefore we will need 

parental consent for your child to participate. Please complete the consent form via the school 

app. 

 

We plan to watch the film on Friday 8th December and your child is welcome to bring in a nut-

free snack (e.g. some crisps, popcorn or some biscuits) to enjoy during this time if they wish to 

do so.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Kilmister and Miss Franklin 

 

 

 

 
 


